

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of the Ohio Environmental Council, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Kylie Johnson

Southwest Ohio Regional Director Ohio Environmental Council

Kylie J Johnson

kjohnson@theoec.org

(513) 818-2278



Tanner Yess Groundwork Ohio River Valley 3696 Kendall Ave. Cincinnati, OH 45208

March 28, 2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of Groundwork Ohio River Valley, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the plan. Groundwork is committed to help champion green jobs by growing our partnership with the city which has resulted in one of the nation's largest youth green workforce programs focused on environmental justice. We will also continue the Climate Safe Neighborhoods program to promote accountability and elevate frontline voices as it relates to the plan.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, we can lead the way towards a more green, equitable and just city for all.

We got this!

Tanner Yess, Co-Executive Director Groundwork Ohio River Valley



April 3, 2023
Sent Electronically

Clifton Town Meeting P.O. Box 20042 Cincinnati, OH 45220 Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

Board of Trustees 2023

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Gérald Checco President Dear Mayor and Council Members:

Nestor Melnyk
Vice President 1

Clifton Town Meeting would like to take this opportunity to support the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan presented by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

Mary Pat Lienhardt Vice President 2

The 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan builds upon a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. We support the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. We commend this plan's commitment to equity, integrating tenets of justice, and placing racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the plan. This commitment to equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati that most experience the burdens of climate change.

Tim Noonan Treasurer

Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development; reduction of energy poverty; improvements to quality of life and health; and more. If adopted, this plan will bolster efforts to establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change, allowing Cincinnati to lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Barry Gee Secretary

Sincerely,

Trustees
Mansee Chauhan
Jan Brown Checco
Nick Gregg
Justin Ogilby
Jayme Ritter
Michael Roller
Logan Sand
Genet Singh
Rachel Wells
John Whedon

Gérald Checco, President

### Patton, Bridget

From:

Alana Tucker <atucker@govstrategies.com>

Sent:

Monday, April 3, 2023 8:56 AM

To: Cc:

Owens, Meeka Patton, Bridget

Subject:

[External Email] Meeting Request - Marathon Health

Attachments:

MH-bifold-brochure-Cincy-2021.pdf; Marathon Health \_ Hamilton County

Reccomendation 2021.pdf

External Email Communication

#### Councilwoman Owens,

I am reaching out on behalf of Marathon Health (www.marathon-health.com), an independent provider of primary healthcare clinics and wellness services that partner with an employer to provide access for employees and their families to a neighborhood clinic and telehealth.

Some of Marathon Health's clients in Cincinnati include Hamilton County First Financial Bank, Rumpke Waste & Recycling, ADVICS, Caring Place, and Delhi Township. They have extensive experience working with public sector clients including Indianapolis Public Schools, the State of Indiana, the City of Indianapolis and Marion County (IN), the City of Charlotte and Mecklenburg County (NC), and a number of others.

We would like to set up a meeting with you to introduce you to Marathon Health and answer any questions you may have about the benefit to employees and cost savings opportunities to the city.

I've attached a letter of recommendation from Hamilton County and a short PDF for background.

Do you have availability in the next couple of weeks for an in-person meeting or Zoom? We would be happy to meet you at one of the clinics, your office, or another location of your choice.

Looking forward to hearing back.

Best, Alana

#### Alana Tucker

atucker@govstrategies.com mobile: 513.257.3230 700 Walnut Street, Suite 450 Cincinnati, OH 45202

Government Strategies Group

@govstrategies



4/3/2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of Brick Gardens, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Domonique Peebles Founder Brick Gardens



Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of LISC Greater Cincinnati, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Kristen Baker

**Executive Director** 



Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of the Cincinnati Metropolitan Housing Authority, I am sending this letter meant to express our support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single-issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Gregory D. Johnson, MS, PHM, EDEP

Chief Executive Officer



1223 Jefferson Avenue, Reading, OH 45215 - 513-563-8800 - info@themillcreekalliance.org

March 30, 2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! I am proud to serve as a member of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan Steering Committee and as Chair of the Natural Environment Subcommittee. On behalf of Mill Creek Alliance, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

David J. Schmitt, Executive Director

Mill Creek Alliance 1223 Jefferson Avenue Cincinnati, OH 45215

513-563-8800

Email: dschmitt@themillcreekalliance.org



McMicken College of Arts & Sciences
Department of Psychology
University of Cincinnati
PO Box 210376
Cincinnati, OH 45221-0376
Edwards One Rm 4130G

(513) 556-5568

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of the Collaborative Sustainability Lab at the University of Cincinnati, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Carlie D. Trott, Ph.D.

Assistant Professor, Community and Organizational Research for Action (CORA)

Head, Collaborative Sustainability Lab

Department of Psychology, University of Cincinnati

Edwards One, 4130G | P.O. Box 210376

Cincinnati, OH 45221-0376

Phone: (513) 556-5568 | Email: carlie.trott@uc.edu



3.30.2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of the Human Services Chamber of Hamilton County, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racı́al equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Mike Moroski

**Executive Director** 

Human Services Chamber of Hamilton County



Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of Cintrifuse, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Pete Blackshaw, CEO



April 6, 2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of the American Red Cross Greater Cincinnati Tri-State Chapter, this letter expresses our support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single-issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. It is consistent with our efforts to build safe and resilient neighborhoods in partnership with like-minded organizations. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Stephanie

Stephanie W. Byrd (she/her)
Regional Chief Executive Officer
American Red Cross Central & Southern Ohio Region



4/7/2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of Sustainergy Cooperative, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Flequer Vera

4/10/2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of Cincinnati Works, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati who most experience the burdens of climate change. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way towards a more green, equitable, and just city for all.

Sincerely,

Tianay Amat President & CEO Cincinnati Works

# UPTOWN CONSORTIUM, INC.

April 6, 2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

On behalf of the Uptown Consortium, Inc. I am writing to express our support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan (GCP) led by the City of Cincinnati Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single-issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Uptown Consortium, Inc. supports the creation of a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Greater Cincinnati region. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to quality of life and health, and more.

Sincerely,

Beth Robinson President & CEO

Uptown Consortium, Inc. is a nonprofit community development corporation dedicated to revitalizing Uptown Cincinnati, an area of persistent poverty and a historically underserved community. UCI's members include some of the region's largest employers and the region's leading tourist attraction: Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical Center, UC Health, University of Cincinnati and the Cincinnati Zoo & Botanical Garden. UCI leverages the assets of its member institutions, in partnership with community stakeholders,

to strengthen Uptown's live, work, play and health environment to create an innovative and inclusive urban district.



April 18, 2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati, OH 45202

## RE: Support of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

It's almost Earth Day! On behalf of Great Parks of Hamilton County, this letter is meant to express support for the adoption of the 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan led by the Office of Environment and Sustainability and community partners.

This GCP builds on a successful foundation of carbon reduction and sustainability initiatives from past plans. What sets this plan apart is its commitment to equity. Climate Change is not a single issue problem. Solutions require nuance, cross-sector collaboration, and champions. This GCP process integrates tenets of justice, ensuring that racial equity and support for our most underserved residents are at the center of the Plan.

Our organization supports the City's efforts to promote creating a more sustainable, equitable, and resilient Cincinnati. In particular, the GCP's commitment to equity and its explicit focus on racial equity is pivotal to uplifting the communities within Cincinnati that most experience climate change burdens. Implementing the priority actions of the plan will lead to significant job creation and workforce development, reduction of energy poverty, improvements to the quality of life and health, and more.

You have taken Cincinnati to the next level. If adopted, this plan will bolster your efforts and establish Cincinnati as a national leader in the fight against climate change. With your support, Cincinnati can lead the way toward a more green, equitable, and just City for all.

Sincerely,

Todd Palmeter

**Chief Executive Officer** 





April 11, 2023

Mayor Aftab Pureval & City of Cincinnati Council Members 801 Plum Street Cincinnati. OH 45202

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

On behalf of the University of Cincinnati and UC Health, we are pleased to support the city's 2023 Green Cincinnati Plan. The goals advanced in this year's GCP are laudable and will continue to advance key priorities of carbon reduction and urban sustainability that have made Cincinnati a national leader in these initiatives.

Both of our organizations have seen the impact climate change has had on our community. University researchers have been key partners in developing components around the plan, including documentation of the impact of heat islands. Decreases in the urban tree canopy and the prevalence of concrete, asphalt and other building materials have made some neighborhoods in the city up to ten degrees hotter in the summer months. This has led to a differing economic and health outcomes of city residents, particularly of children and older residents, based on the neighborhood where they live. These effects are then seen as social determinants of health experienced every day at UC Health. This is just one example of the climate-related issues the City can address in their plan.

Moving Cincinnati toward the goals stated in the Green Cincinnati Plan will improve outcomes and will make Cincinnati more sustainable, energy efficient, equitable and resilient. As partners of the City, the University of Cincinnati and UC Health are proud to lend our support to this plan and encourage its adoption. We commend the Office of Environment and Sustainability, the many community partners, and the elected leaders at City Hall for taking this issue seriously and developing a robust plan with solutions to pressing problems in our region. We look forward to continuing our partnership with the city toward these common goals.

Sincerely,

Neville G. Pinto, PhD

President

University of Cincinnati

Cory D. Shaw

**President & Chief Executive Officer** 

**UC Health**